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November 12,2009

Arthur Coccodrilli
Chairman, IRRC
333 Market St., 14th Floor
Harrisburg, PA 17101

Dear Mr. Coccodrilli,

I am an employee of Wetzel Funeral Home and I am writing to offer my support of
Regulation 16A-4816 regarding unlicensed employees offering services to families.

I feel that the education and licensing is needed to protect families during a difficult time
in their lives.

Sincerely,

Nan Sterner


